Bishop of Huron’s Prayer’s Online Conference:
Praying through Times of Transition
Saturday, May 7, 2022; 9:30am to 12:30pm
with Ven. Megan Collings-Moore

When everything changes, prayer can help ground us.
But that is also the time when prayer can be the most
difficult. What do our experiences tell us about how to
pray when life changes? What ancient wisdom does
the church have about prayer in uncertain times? What
might Jesus or Scripture suggest about responding to
loss?

Join the Ven. Megan Collings-Moore for a morning exploring what prayer might look like
in times of transition. The morning will contain keynote addresses and breakout
discussion groups. There will also be resources shared, as well as a chance to reflect on
your own experiences and wisdom. Session #1 - Prayer & truth telling: How does
prayer help us discern what is true? In a world where truth seems to mean many different
things, how can we trust G-d? Session #2 - Prayer & perspective: When life is hard,
what is the role of prayer in helping us lament our losses, but also pulling us beyond
ourselves? Can prayer help us see as G-d sees?

Megan’s ministry has tended to focus on times of change.
Ordained over 20 years ago in the Diocese of Huron, she was
head of the clergy team leading the amalgamation that formed
the Church of the Epiphany, Woodstock. During 15 years in
campus ministry, she has spent countless hours with young
adults as they make decisions and live through massive shifts in
identity, as well as dealing with an institution also in flux. Her
own life has also seen much change, both before and during the
pandemic. And of course, her role as a territorial archdeacon
means she spends most of her current ministry helping
congregations through challenges,

To Register contact the Rev’d Kim Myer at:kimmyer@diohuron.org;
text or call (519) 980-4545




